July 31, 2019
Dear Kindergarten Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to Olive Drive Elementary Schooll We are once again very excited as
we begin our new school year and look forward to another incredible year. The
first day of school is Wednesday, August 14, 2019.

Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten Orientation for both the parents
and students will take place on Tuesday, August 13, 2019, beginning at
8:30A.M. Due to construction in the cafeteria, the orientation will take place
on the kindergarten playground. After the group orientation, teachers will be
introduced, and a tour of your child's classroom, playground, etc., will be given.

Bus riders and their parents will be able to meet the bus driver and take a
"bus ride" to familiarize themselves with the location of their bus stop. The
bus will then return all riders back to Olive Drive Elementary. Parents are
required to complete a form from the Norris School District Transportation
Department for any kindergarten student riding the bus. Your child's teacher
will have a form for you if you haven't already completed one. If your child was
in transitional kindergarten last school year, they are required to complete a
new form for this school year.

School begins promptly at 8:14 A.M. and Kindergarten is dismissed at

1:35 P.M. Pick up and drop off are located by the Kindergarten classrooms near
room 10. Lunch credits are $3.00 each and will be available for advance
purchase in the cafeteria on Tuesday, August 13™ after Kindergarten
Orientation. Once school begins, lunch credits can be purchased in the
cafeteria between 8:00-8:14 A.M., or by accessing the Norris District
Website www.norris.k12.ca.us.

I am looking forward to meeting all of you!

Sincerely,
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Brandy Rosander
Principal
Olive Drive Elementary School



